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Marina Lent

From: Alpert, Peter A. <Peter.Alpert@ropesgray.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 2:21 PM

To: Jim Malkin; mlent@chilmarkma.gov

Cc: Lawrence Lasser (ljlasser@msn.com)

Subject: RE: Town Committee on Squibnocket

Jim: 

 

Larry is traveling but wanted me to send this supplemental note to you (his words, not mine): 

 

“Jim, 

 

Please consider this not another letter, but a P.S. to yesterday's: 

  

The Homeowners are now and have always been agnostic about parking. The Selectman plan for the beach presented us 

with a parking location which was not subject to our input, in largest part because the land would be available and under 

town control as part of the larger proposal.  Our members hold different personal views on the best plan for 

parking.  Our Association is focused entirely on safe long term access.  Beach parking has always been subsidiary and we 

have assumed that your Committee (like Selectmen earlier) would recommend a parking solution that you think works 

best for the Town, and that we would do what we reasonably can to help the Town implement that solution.  We have 

no official position on where parking is located as an independent issue. 

  

I hope this is helpful in correcting another misstatement from FOS.” 

 

 

 

 

 
Peter A. Alpert 
ROPES & GRAY LLP 
T +1 617 951 7906 | M +1 617 869 0127 | F +1 617 235 0554 
Prudential Tower, 800 Boylston Street 
Boston, MA 02199-3600 
peter.alpert@ropesgray.com 
www.ropesgray.com 

  

This message (including attachments) is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it 
without further distribution and reply to the sender that you have received the message in error. 
  

From: Jim Malkin [mailto:jimmalkin@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 7:16 PM 

To: mlent@chilmarkma.gov 
Cc: Lawrence Lasser (ljlasser@msn.com); Alpert, Peter A. 

Subject: Re: Town Committee on Squibnocket 

 

Marina - please forward to SquiCom.  Thanks 

JMM 

jimmalkin@gmail.com 

+1 917 3281987 
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On Nov 4, 2014, at 7:10 PM, Alpert, Peter A. <Peter.Alpert@ropesgray.com> wrote: 

 

 
Jim and Marina: 

  

I am submitting the attached letter on behalf of Mr. Lasser. 

  

  

 
Peter A. Alpert 
ROPES & GRAY LLP 
T +1 617 951 7906 | M +1 617 869 0127 | F +1 617 235 0554 
Prudential Tower, 800 Boylston Street 
Boston, MA 02199-3600 
peter.alpert@ropesgray.com 
www.ropesgray.com 

 
  

This message (including attachments) is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it 
without further distribution and reply to the sender that you have received the message in error. 
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